
Banner Witcoff is pleased to announce shareholders Robert Katz and Mercedes Meyer,
Ph.D., have been recognized in the 2025 edition of WIPR Leaders, published by World
Intellectual Property Review (WIPR).

According to its website, The WIPR research team spent months overhauling the
methodology, curating a refined list of top-tier IP practitioners across 80 countries and six
continents, each recognized for their proven track record, peer endorsements, and
outstanding contributions to the field. 

You can view the full WIPR Leaders List here.
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